
Pilgrims of Hope
CHRISTCHURCH DIOCESAN 
JUBILEE PRAYER CONFERENCE 2025

Saturday 2 August 2025
Opihi Parish, Temuka

As we journey through this Jubilee Year, the Bishop’s 
Pastoral Office is organising a one-day conference using 
the theme for the Jubilee Year, “Pilgrims of Hope,”



For more information
contact Matt O’Connell, moconnell@cdoc.nz or 03 366 9869

or visit: cdoc.nz/news-events/prayer-conference

The conference hopes to inspire and help participants grow in their prayer life, 
to become, “pilgrims of hope for the world”.

Highlights include:

	� The Saint Mary Mackillop Centre and Chapel (a Sacred Jubilee site for the Christchurch Diocese)

	� Special guest keynote speaker Fr Chris Eaton MGL from Australia.

	� Keynote talk from Bishop Michael

	� Eight breakout sessions

	� $49 incudes morning & afternoon tea, and lunch

	� Mass, Adoration, Reconciliation and other times of prayer

	� Opportunity to gain the Jubilee Indulgence

The one-day Conference is being held at the Opihi Parish in Temuka, using the church, the parish hall, the school and 
St Mary Mackillop Centre. The conference starts at 9am with Mass and finishing at 5.00pm.There will also be an early 
morning Mass (7.15am) in Christchurch for pilgrims coming from there.


